
Informed Consumers, Quality Utility Services, and a Dedicated Organization for Missourians in the 21st Century 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Commissioners 
 

ROBERT S. KENNEY 
Chairman 

 

STEPHEN M. STOLL 
 

WILLIAM P. KENNEY 
 

DANIEL Y. HALL 
 

SCOTT T. RUPP 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 

Missouri Public Service Commission 
 

POST OFFICE BOX 360 
JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI 65102 

573-751-3234 
573-751-1847 (Fax Number) 

http://www.psc.mo.gov 
 
 

Wednesday, May 21, 2014 
via email

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JOSHUA HARDEN 
General Counsel 

 
MORRIS WOODRUFF 

Secretary 
 

WESS A. HENDERSON 
Director of Administration  

and Regulatory Policy 

 
CHERLYN D. VOSS 

Director of Regulatory Review 
 

KEVIN A. THOMPSON 
Chief Staff Counsel

 
RE:  Case No. EA-2012-0281  
 
Dear Commission: 
 
Staff is informing you by this letter that Staff has reviewed the initial briefs Ameren Missouri 
and interveners Labadie Environmental Organization and Sierra Club filed on April 30, 2014, 
and, because Staff views that the initial brief it filed the same date adequately addresses the 
issues they raise, Staff is not filing a reply brief.  
 
Respectfully, 

 
Nathan Williams 
Deputy Staff Counsel 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
(573) 751-8702 
 
 
cc: Ameren Missouri d/b/a Union Electric Co. 
 Sierra Club 
 Labadie Environmental Organization, Inc. 
 Office of the Public Counsel  
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